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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
Education Week  
Today we held a special Education Week ceremony to recognise the 
exemplary efforts of our students. We also acknowledged the 
extraordinary contributions of Mrs Birgit Schultz and Mrs Jennifer 
Adamson, who spend countless additional hours at Mayrung Public 
School ensuring our students have access to innovative, quality, 
learning programs. Mrs Nicole Jansen, a long standing member of 
our parent body, was recognised for her ongoing and dependable 
support to the school’s extra curricula activities.  
The Director of Public Schools for Deniliquin, Mr Troy Mott, hosted 
some of our Student Leaders at an Education Week Luncheon 
today. Tomas, Fletcher and Christopher attended leadership activities at Deniliquin High School, 
providing them with a perfect opportunity to mingle with other Year 6 students before they start their 
transition to High School.  
 
P&C Meeting  
Thank you for the families who attended the P&C meeting and for your valuable input. Please note, the 
next meeting will be held 2

nd
 November in the school Library of Mayrung Public School.  

 
Aspire Me, Dance Camp 

Congratulations to Taylah and Elizabeth for their participation in the Aspire Me Dance Camp. The girls 

spent Thursday and Friday at the Deniliquin sports stadium learning new dance styles from line dancing 

to belly dancing. It was reported that Taylah can walk across the basketball stadium with a book on her 

head! Great deportment skills, Taylah. 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

We would like to extend an opportunity for parents to attend interviews over the next two weeks. If 

you are interested in attending please let us know and we can arrange date and time.  

Jeans 4 Genes Day  
This annual event was well supported with 
students, wearing denim jeans and adding a 
bit of colour and sparkle with their crazy 
hairstyles too. The school has raised over 
$50.00, which will be sent to the Children’s 
Medical Research Institutes to support 
research into childhood genetic diseases.  
 
Leo Barry 
Stage 2 and 3 students will be participating in 
the Leo Barry Fun Day on Wednesday 10

th
   

(Yrs 3/4) and Thursday 11
th

 August (Yrs 5/6) at the Deniliquin Rams Oval. Permission notes have gone 
out to students. Could we please have them back as soon as possible? Thank you.  
 
2017 Kindergarten Enrolments  
If you will be enrolling your child or know of someone who is interested in enrolling their child/ren in 
Kindergarten or any other year group at Mayrung Public School in 2017,  
please contact the office on 58824243 to receive an information pack.  
Details regarding the Term 4 open afternoon and Kindergarten  
Transition Program will be announced shortly. 
 
Have a great weekend 

 

Georgia Jacobs 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

 

Mayrung Road 

MAYURNG  NSW 2710 

Ph: 03 5882 4243 

Fax: 03 5882 4326 

Relieving Principal: Mrs Georgia Jacobs 

 

Important Dates for your Calendar: 

Wednesday – 10
th

 August - Leo Barry 3/4 

students 

Thursday – 11 August-  Leo Barry 5/6 

students 

Friday – 12 August – Canteen (Strong / 

(Flannigan) 

Thursday – 15
th

 September – Art Show 

Attachments:  

 

 

   

        

Term 3 Recess & Lunch  Times 

Recess time:  11.00 am – 11.30 am 

Lunch time :   1.00 pm – 1.45 pm  

 

Are your details up to date 
Have you moved or changed phone numbers? 

Please inform the front office with any changes in 

your living situation so we can contact you if the 

need arises. 

If your child is absent from school 

If your child has to be absent from school for any 

reason, please send a signed note or use the app 

explaining the reason for the absence within 

seven days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read books together every day. 

Get started when your children 

are newborns. Babies love 

listening to the sound of their 

parents voices. Cuddling up with 

your child and a book is a great 

bonding experience that will set 

them up for a lifetime of reading. 

Term 3   Week 3, 2016 
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NEWS FROM MRS ADAMSON:   

Thank you to everyone who has sent in the photos of the 

internal and external features of their homes for Geography, 

there are few more to come, could you please send them ASAP 

so that we can begin the activity next week. 

Congratulations to our Award winners for this week, Lara 

Strong and Sara Hayes, well done girls, you are both very 

deserving of these awards. 

We have been reading Mr Huff, which was the book that was 

performed by Tony Bones - Meerkats, and talking about 

feelings. We will be talking and writing about our feelings this 

term. We are also reading a book about anger. ‘The Day no 

one was Angry”. 

We will be welcoming Mrs Tina Irwin on Monday.  She is a prac 

student with Swinburne Online. Tina will be teaching the class 

for the next four weeks. While Tina is teaching I will be able to 

focus on small groups for L3 and Maths. 

Jenny Adamson 

NEWS FROM MRS PHILLIPS: 

In Maths students are learning about long multiplication, 
fractions and prime and composite numbers. We are also 
busily practicing our six times tables. It would be fantastic if 
students could keep this up at home! 
 
We are enjoying looking at items from around the world, if 
students have any to share take a photo and we will add it to 
our world map. 
 
We have some very enthusiastic boys excitedly preparing a 
proposal for a little fundraiser so they can add new things to 
the Environmental Centre in the playground. It is so nice to see 
them passionate about Science!  
 

SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS: REMINDER 

Thank you to the parents who have already paid the School 

Contributions, which are a major source of revenue for the 

school. These fees help to enable us to acquire the materials to 

run our school smoothly. We were able to keep the 

contribution the same as last year with being $75 for the first 

child and every child thereafter $30; (2 children $105; 

3 children $135). 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or 

would like to pay the contributions in instalments.  

VALUE TEAM NEWSLETTER: 
Our Value Team is working on regular newsletters over the 

next term. If you are interested in receiving them please let us 

know.  

Great effort students!!! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
CANTEEN ROSTER: 
Next canteen will be on Friday, 12

th
 August, with standard menu on offer. 

Please find below the canteen roster for the rest of this term. If you can’t 
do the rostered on day please try to swap with someone else and let us 
know. Thank you. 

 
ROSTER: 
 

DAY PARENT ROSTERED ON 
12 August (Week 4) Strong (Flannigan) 

26 August (week 6) Hayes Langford 

9 September (Week 8) Maher Freund 

23 September (Week 10) Stanworth Brain 

 

LUNCH IDEAS: REMINDER 
Students now have the option of making themselves toasted sandwiches 

in the canteen, which will be supervised by our responsible canteen 

leaders.  

 

LIBRARY BAGS: REMINDER 
The school has sturdy and durable library bags available for a cost of $10. 

If you are interested please let the office know. They are very durable and 

extremely handy for keeping readers, home-learning sheets and notes 

clean and safe. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: REMINDER 
If you are interested in helping with the preparation for the “Art 

show” please consider Friday the 2
nd

 and 9
th

 September.   We 

need artworks labelled and framed and items hung on black 

backdrops. All materials will be provided along with a delicious 

morning tea.  

The Art Show opening and silent auction will be held Thursday 

15
th

 September.   

MEERKATS – FORMALLY KNOWN AS TONY BONES:              
Just a reminder that not all students have paid for the performance. 
Could you please send in $5 to school front office as soon as possible? Thank you. 

 

 



 

JEANS FOR GENES DAY:  

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SNAP SHOTS AROUND THE 

SCHOOL:MMMMMMMMMMMMMM 

   

 

  

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Buddy Reading 

Assembly 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BE A GOOD ROLE MODEL 
Be the role model your children deserve. Kids learn by watching their parents. 

Modelling appropriate, respectful, good behaviour works much better than 

telling them what to do.   

Fess up when you blow it. This is the best way to show your child how and 

when they should apologize. 

Live a little greener. Show your kids how easy it is to care for the environment. 

Waste less, recycle, reuse and conserve each day. Spend an afternoon picking 

up rubbish around the neighbourhood. 

Always tell the truth. You will model how you want your children to behave. 

Respect parenting differences. Support your spouse’s basic approach to 

raising kids, unless it’s way out of line. Criticizing or arguing with your partner 

will do more harm to your relationship and your child’s sense of security than 

if you accept standards that are different from your own. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

 

 

 


